
Facilities Notice 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 

Title: Campus Cycling Plan Implementation – University Drive Pathway 

Location: As shown on attached map. 

Description: Facilities Management is working with G & E Contracting on the 
construction of the separated bike lane and pedestrian pathway 
connecting University Drive with the interior of the campus. 

The construction has experienced delays due to inclement weather 
and the pandemic’s impact on supply of materials.  

The existing pathway will re-open as a shared cyclist and pedestrian 
path on December 18th. The new separated cycling path will open 
in late January. The map shows alternate routes for both 
pedestrian and cycling traffic during this time.  

Signage will be in place to direct pedestrian and cycling traffic. 

For more information, please visit the Campus Planning website at 
https://www.uvic.ca/campusplanning/current-projects/campus-
cycling-plan-implementation/index.php 

Time frame: December 18, 2020 - Pedestrian path open 
January 29, 2021 - New bike path open 

FMGT contact: Terry Moen, Project Manager 

Email address: tmoen@uvic.ca 

Phone: 250-721-7620




